
   
 

Call for Contributions to Issue No. 14 of the  

 

European Police Science and Research Bulletin,  

published by CEPOL – European Police College 
 

Dear National Contact Points, Dear Research and Science Correspondents, Dear Lecturers, Trainers 

and Researchers  

 

on behalf of the Bulletin Editorial Team we are kindly asking you to disseminate this call to your 

national reference-points and also inviting you to personally contribute to the Bulletin. 

Contributions are invited concerning the following areas: 

� Articles or concise reviews of significant original research results in all areas of police 

science and research as well as of security research; 

� Information about recently finalised or ongoing research projects or programmes in the 

field of police, policing or security research; 

� Information about police research centres operating in Member States and CEPOL’s 

cooperation partners; 

� Information about publications of police and security research issued outside the CEPOL 

framework; 

� Reviews of methodological developments in police science and research; 

� Information about forthcoming international police science and research conferences, 

seminars, and symposia. 

Submissions have to be sent to: research.bulletin@cepol.europa.eu 

Authors shall observe the “Manuscript Submission Guidelines” available for download from the 

Bulletin's section at CEPOL's webpage at: 

https://www.cepol.europa.eu/science-research/european-police-science-and-research-bulletin/how-contribute 

All contributions for the 14th issue shall be submitted as soon as possible. Deadlines for 

• 1st drafts at the latest by TUESDAY, 1 MARCH 2016 

• Final versions at latest by FRIDAY, 15 APRIL 2016. 

Thank you for your cooperation; looking forward to contributions from your country! 

On behalf of the Editorial Board, 

Dr. Detlef Nogala  

Research & Knowledge Management Officer, CEPOL 


